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Projects:
• Website Upgrade - Complete

• Working with schools to post upcoming events and news
• Continue professional development

• Candidate search

• Network Administrator brought in on a 90 probation period

• Continue server and network maintenance

• Continue and upgrade A/V software

• Summer projects

• Continue migrating switching hardware - DMS Core Completed
• Install access points - DMS completed
• Consolidate and upgrade wireless controller - completed
• Google Mail migration - in progress
• Repair and prepare 1 to 1 fleet for 18-19 school year
• Classroom reassembly - in progress
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One to One Updates:
• Chromebook Repairs and preparing fleet for 2018-19 year

• Planning 2018-19 rollout with principals

• Chromebook collections:
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Grade Collected Waiting To Be Returned

12 61 2

11 58 5

10 74 9

9 71 15

8 104 2

7 93 6

6 122 2


